
AMA Charter #3470 

August 2013 

Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  David Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: John Limbrunner 
Field Marshall: Mike McGarvey 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Pete Doll 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 

 
We might need to change the name of 
August from the dog days of summer to the 
fish days. Our weather has been less than 
optimum for afternoon flying with all the 
storms. The good news is that the new 
runway seems to be holding up to the near 
biblical proportions of rain we have seen 
lately. Thanks again for all the hard work you 
guys put into it. 
 
At our next meeting we will have some 
discussion about the swap meet and 
preparing the logistics of getting it set up and 
taken down.  
 
Anyone working on an interesting project is 
encouraged to bring it in for show and tell. 
 
Vic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

August 20, 2013 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until August 20 at the airfield. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CAM Meeting Minutes 
 
CAM Meeting Minutes 
July 16, 2013 
 
Caldwell Aero Modelers Minutes 

July 16, 2013 

Don Bourdon welcomed everyone and 
conducted the meeting in President Vic 

Welland's absence. 

The agenda was presented and approved.  

Financial report: checking account is 

$1063.50.  

Membership report: Dennis Wilcox joined the 
club as a new member. His dues were 
prorated for 1/2 of the year. 

Safety report: no report at this time.   

Field report: grass needs to be cut and don 

donated a lawn boy mower. 

Intro pilot report: none.   

Old business:  

Speed rally went well.  Speeds were down, 
but it was still a great event and it was 
profitable.  The event totaled $194 for the 
club.  Thanks to our Florida friend John 
Dalton for all his contributions of hats, mugs, 
and very cool building caddies. (If anyone is 
interested in a building caddy contact Art 754 
5392.  He is putting in an order for more 
caddies with John.) Big thanks to the 

McGarvey’s for providing the concessions.   

Grassing the old runway in Bermuda grass 
was discussed.  Plans should be made to do 

this in May, 2014. 

Moving the club checking account was 
discussed.  Wells Fargo has a good deal on 
checking, $500 minimum balance and no 
charge for the account with e-statements. Art 

canvassed the local credit unions, but 
learned this is not an option. Motion was 
made to transfer the checking account to 

Wells Fargo and the motion passed. 

Next meeting will be at the library.  Art has 
video of the speed rally that we will watch. 

It was reported that Dave Groom is doing 
well all things considered, but he still has a 
long recovery ahead.  He is in physical 
therapy.  Please keep Dave in your prayers. 

National Aviation Day is August 17.  The club 
voted to supply hotdogs and buns, members 
will supply extras - drinks, chips, dessert, 
paper products, etc.  This will be an event for 
the club and anyone interested in aviation.  
The event will be from 10am to 1pm.  Invite 

a friend and bring your family. 

Next meeting will be August 20, 7pm at the 
Caldwell County Public Library.   

The meeting concluded with a military air 
show.  A KC-135 flew over the field while 
refueling a C-17.  It was nice to see the full 
scale show.  I took the attached picture with 
my smart-phone as the two planes flew by.  
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